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We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2023?  It’s fun, rewarding                                
and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. Contact                      
us on the email below, or come along to our next monthly meeting to find 
out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm Wednesday 5th April in the school 
staffroom.

HAPPY AUTUMN
A massive thank you for your support on the 

“Family Fun Day” we held a couple of weeks 

back. We raised just over $2,900 to go 

towards new Basketball Courts for our 

school. What a wonderful result! We had 

choices of yummy food available from the 

many food trucks, a giant slide, inflatable 

obstacle course, train rides & laughing 

clowns.  A fabulous effort from the seniors 

who offered facepainting, guess the number 

of lollies & shoot the hoop as well as 

supporting the pizza sales & sausage sizzle. It 

was a beautiful afternoon and the rain was 

kind enough to wait until the end of the 

evening. Lets do this again!

REMINDERS
Ice Blocks:
From 3pm every Friday under the tree outside the office:
$2 each, or 3 for $5 (Weather permitting) 

Second Hand Uniforms:
to donate your preloved uniforms, for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the 
office.

WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS
• Bakers Delight Hot Cross Bun Easter Fundraiser – Orders in by 31st

March
• Gorilla Bags – Monthly pick ups, on sale through “Kindo” soon  (more 

info to come)
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